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1st April 2022  

Dear Parents, 

We have made it through another term! We enjoyed a lovely day with the 

Easter breakfast and Egg Hunt. 

Thank you so much to the Friends 

for organising these with donations 

of buns, rolls and butter from 

Morrisons and Eggs from Woodcock 

Naylor Builders. 

 

 

 

There will be some changes to Covid guidance with the end to testing. Norfolk 

County Council are currently updating documentation ready for the return to 

school after Easter, I will share this with you once it is available. 
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Special Awards this week: 

Hedgehog Class 

Lexi-Mai for settling into our class and school so 

beautifully. 

Badger Class 

Esme for working really hard on her Maths this week 

Fox Class 

Iris for being a responsible, hardworking, kind girl - always! 

Writer of the week 

Mabel for her beautiful descriptions  

Perry for trying so hard to write clearly 

Book of the week 

Thank you Harvey and Kyle for sharing your great books.  

Kelcie and Finley have been chosen for after Easter.  

 

Other Messages 

Communication 

It is important to remember that all absences/early collections etc. must be 

communicated through the office. The school has a legal duty to record 

information accurately, messages in other forms can be easily missed in the 

course of a day.  

 

Discs for Dinners 

We have been overwhelmed by the response for our fundraising so far. We have 

already raised over £100 and discs will be available at tonight’s quiz. We hope to 

continue to collect after Easter and do all we can to support families at this 

 

 

 

 



 

 

difficult time. Thank you all so much for your 

donations, we know how much they will be 

appreciated.  

 

 

Holiday Activities 

Community Sports Foundation will be running 

sessions at Northgate High School.  
 

Monday 4th April – Thursday 7th April 2022, 9:00 

AM – 1:00 PM 

Monday 11th April – Thursday 14th April 2022, 

9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

https://bookonline.communitysportsfoundation.org.uk/event/haf_soccer_school_-

_northgate_high_11042022 

 

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals get in touch and we will let you 

know how to access free places, children will also receive a free meal on the day.  

Scholastic Book Club 

Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/yaxham-ce/digital-book-club to browse 

the latest books and order online. For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book 

Club, our school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. 

Please place your order online by April 22nd, 2022.  
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 Flu Immunisation Programme Feedback 

If you have a few minutes to spare, please complete the survey below on behalf 

of the vaccination team  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/family-feedback 

Sir Isaac Newton STEM competition 

Along with the newsletter I am sending details of a STEM competition led by 

Sir Isaac Newton Sixth Form. If your children would like to participate, entries 

must be returned to school by 9am 21st April 2022.  

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.surveymonkey.co.uk%2Fr%2Ffamily-feedback&data=04%7C01%7Cnorfolk%40v-uk.co.uk%7Ccaad67dc028d40dfad4208da11833016%7Cf743c67b9847486daa84d32d61fc944b%7C0%7C0%7C637841552383542733%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2Fx6lvQoESXwIXcdsje1eW7qH6%2FI6sCIVv2V1g8Rjz9k%3D&reserved=0


 

 

Wishing you all a wonderful Easter Break and hoping for some sunshine,  

 

Jennie Müller  

Headteacher 
Dates for your Diary: 

End of Spring term 1st April 2022 

Quiz and Chips 1st April 2022  
 
Children return to school 20th April 2022 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 


